
 
 
 

CALL FOR PAPERS 
 

Researchers and enthusiasts of Vedic Mathematics are warmly invited 
to submit original papers for the forthcoming 

 

5th International Vedic Mathematics 
Conference 

 
Organised by 

The Institute for the Advancement of Vedic Mathematics 
in collaboration with 

Sree Sankara College, Kalady, Kerala 
11th – 13th  August 2022 

 
We are pleased to announce that, following a three-year gap due to the pandemic, the 5th 
International Vedic Mathematics Conference will be held this year in Kerala.  

Vedic Maths, as propounded by Shankaracarya Sri Bharati Krishna Tirtha, has gained worldwide 
interest. Not only due to its unified approach, profundity and easy methods of calculation but 
also due to its applications in computer science and elsewhere. This year’s conference promises 
to be a fascinating and wonderful event. It is our privilege for the conference to be held at Sree 
Sankara College, Kalady, not far from the birthplace of Adi Shankara, the founder of Advaita 
teachings on non-dualism. 

Papers relating to the following are welcome: 
• New research on applications of Tirthaji’s Vedic Maths 
• History of classical and ancient Indian Mathematics 
• Kerala School of Mathematics and Astronomy 
• Vedic Mathematics in Education 
• Latest Applications in Computer Engineering and Science  

Rules 
1.  Abstracts with original research, up to 250 words in length, must be submitted by 30th May 
2022. 
2.  Upon acceptance, full papers, up to 3000 words, to be submitted by 15th July. 
3.  Authors of papers will be given 25 minutes for presentation followed by Q and A. 
4. Papers will be published in the IAVM proceedings. 
5. Rules for formatting will be provided following acceptance. 

Please send abstracts to, or contact IAVM for further information at, instituteavm@gmail.com 


